
Weekend works
Lindum

Why?

Queensland Rail will carry out station accessibility upgrade works during a planned 
track closure of the line. During this time the Kianawah Road level crossing will also 
be closed for track works.

Detours will be in place and road users and pedestrians should follow the direction 
of traffic control.

Pedestrian access through the level crossing will be available, with short delays at 
times for safety.

When? Works will be occurring continuously between 6pm Friday 1 March and 6am 
Monday 4 March. 

Where? Works will be occurring at Lindum station precinct including Kianawah Road level 
crossing. During this time the level crossing and all station carparks will be closed.

Location of works
Detour

Lindum station

Kianawah Road

M
ap

 d
at

a 
©

 2
02

4 
Go

og
le

Impacts

Traffic 
management for 
road users 

Rail and track 
maintenance

Around-the-clock 
works

Construction noise

Every effort will be made to carry out these works with respect for our valued neighbours. We apologise for any inconvenience 
and thank you for your patience while we build you a better Lindum station. Works may be subject to change due to weather 
conditions and operational requirements.

If you would like to receive electronic copies of our works notices, please sign up at queenslandrail.com.au/
EmailNotification

For more information, free call 1800 722 203 or email stationsupgrade@qr.com.au
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